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Dear
 
Thank you for your request for information regarding Looked After Children
 
Please find the attached spreadsheet which provides the answers to your specific questions
 
The details we have given in question 2 reference the total number of children looked after. As
the number in children’s homes question is answered in question 4. These appear to have been
duplicate questions
The figures for 21/22 can be provided at the end of the financial year if necessary, as we do not
have this yet. All figures provided were provided from data on the 31st March of each year listed
 
I hope that you find this information to be helpful, however if you are unhappy with the way in
which your request has been handled, then please email us at foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the
reference NCC-050375-21 and we will be happy to review your request
 
With kind regards
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